
 

BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

 

DATE : SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 

 

TO : BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM : JORDAN HICKMAN, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES 

 

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR LICENSED STAFF 

 

COMMENTS: 

 

At the August 21, 2017, School Board meeting, the Board accepted a Voluntary Pre-K 

grant from the Minnesota Department of Education.   The grant will fund a new pre-K 

licensed teacher.  Therefore, the administration is recommending the addition of a full 

time teacher in the Early Childhood Family Education Program to begin September 18, 

2017.  The approximate cost of this position is $82,000. 

 

ACTION: 

 

The motion was offered by _________, seconded by _________, and carried (           ) to 

approve the addition a 1.0 FTE early childhood teacher. 

  

 

 

 

 

 


